
696 306

January 29, 1990

Hello,

Please find enclosed the Activities Program for this year. As you can

see, tree planting in the Billy's Creek is area is a major priority.

This may become tedious as the year goes by, however it should be rewarding

for the Friends to make such an obvious mark on the landscape of the

new area.

One other thing: before each activity, give some thought to what tools

and equipment (e.g. gardening gloves, plastic bags etc.) you may be able

to provide to make the task more effective. Also, remember to bring

a cup, to save on using the foam cups for the cuppa afterwards. As my

brain's normally in neutral on a Sunday, I'm usually the worst offender.

Finally, it would be great to see some not-so-familiar faces this year.

Not only is there heaps of work to be done, but it would be nice to be

able to put some faces to the names on the membership list. Februart

18 is as good a time as any to start.

See you round,


